
Condolence Message regarding Fire Accident at Consolidated Subsidiary,
PT Mandom Indonesia Tbk

* Since the accident occurred after the completion of annual report, we are reporting the accident 
   in the form of this letter.

Motonobu Nishimura
Representative Director

President Executive Officer

The Head Office of Mandom Corporation was informed of the tragic fire accident and 

victims at a factory of our consolidated subsidiary, PT Mandom Indonesia Tbk on July 10. 

We do sincerely offer our prayers for the souls of the local staff members who lost their 

lives and extend our deepest sympathy and condolences to the bereaved families. 

We also pray for the early recovery of the staff members who were injured in the 

accident and deeply apologize for the great concern and inconvenience to many people 

this accident has caused.

We will prioritize assistance and support to the bereaved families and injured staff 

members, and their families in every possible way and, at the same time, investigate and 

analyze the cause of the accident to implement effective and practical fire preventive 

measures.

July 17, 2015


